
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello from The Ottawa Symphony Orchestra! 

We are excited to announce our upcoming holiday concert called The Hockey Sweater which will be held 

Sunday afternoon at 3:30pm on December 18th at the Carleton Dominion Chalmers Centre located at 

355 Cooper St in Centretown. 

We are excited to share this amazing holiday musical experience with as many people from the Hockey 

Eastern Ontario community as possible because it's an opportunity to recognize our local paralympic 

champions. As you can hear from this spotify playlist, the concert includes a musical version of Roch 

Carrier's classic The Hockey Sweater - and our narrator will be Todd Nicholson - former captain of our 

national paralympic team!  

Knowing all the financial pressures on parents and everyone this year and this time of year, we wanted 

to share a special discount code that offers tickets to anyone for $19. Just enter DOWNBEATORCH at 

checkout. You can see all the ticket options here. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the concert to spend some special holiday time together. 

 

 

https://ottawasymphony.com/events/221218
https://open.spotify.com/playlist/6S4hOJqDlPPhX8XfWgXLvC?si=abbe5c33cf3e47f9
https://ottawasymphony.com/tickets

